
Ambassador Nishimaki’s visit to FAO’s Japan Supplemental Budget beneficiary household in 
Musese Village, Kavango West  (22 November 2024) 

2024/11/22 
On 22 November 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki, together with Dr. Qingyun Diao, FAO Country 

Representative, visited beneficiary household in Musese Village, Kavango West Region supported under 

FAO’s Japan Supplementary Budget FAO project titled “Emergency response to enhance resilience and 

mitigate climate-induced impacts on livelihoods, food and nutrition security of the most vulnerable 

household in Namibia” (Grant Amount: USD 758,916, Implementation Period: March 2024 - March 2025). 

Ambassador Nishimaki recognized the need for assistance when he visited this household about two 

years ago because this household was headed by an unemployed single mother who was raising 3 children 

with disabilities and no income source. Through FAO, the household now received a chicken house, 

100 chickens, chicken feed, feeders, drinkers, and a water tank. The Government of Japan supports 

the most vulnerable people in Namibia through various UN agencies including FAO. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Photo with the beneficiaries (Centre: Ambassador Nishimaki and Dr. Diao) 

 

 

Research Officer in Kavango West Region               

the donation came from the Government of Japan 

through the FAO project 

 

Mr. Havarua (left), the Chief Agricultural            

Inside the chicken house, which all part of 

briefed to Ambassador Nishimaki(center) and Dr. Diao 

(right). 

 

 


